
Dear Sir/Madam,

After hearing that enfield council would like to build a crematorium at a place that I visit very frequently and 
hold so fondly - I am writing this as an objection.

This place is heavily valued by the local community and is a place whereby many of us can vouch that it brings 
calm and peacefulness as well as a sense of relaxation. Therefore, to interfere and to replace a special setting for 
the local community would be a disaster.

I hope in reading this you can understand that this is something many of us would be very upset.

Kind regards,


